

Monte Fireworks - Digital Show Instead, Please

From Tom Ginsburg <tginsburg@gmail.com>

Date Mon 1/6/2025 11:06 AM

To City Council <citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

Hi Capitola City Council Members,

I live just outside the city limits in Live Oak, but the Monte Fireworks display is very loud in our neighborhood every October. We have animals who are sensitive to fireworks noise, and we are sensitive to the amount of pollution this event creates in the bay and its surroundings.

Although we understand this is a fundraising event for schools and community groups, it's time for the Monte Foundation to enter the 2020s and utilize a silent, digital laser show instead of traditional fireworks.

We respectfully request that the City Council requires this as a condition to approve this year's show. Thank you for your consideration.

Thanks, Tom and Angie Ginsburg 102 Rey Ct, Santa Cruz, 95062

about:blank 1/1